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December 1, 2017 

 

Mr. Paul Bowers 
Chairman, President & CEO 
Georgia Power Company 
241 Ralph McGill Boulevard 
Atlanta, GA 30338 

 

Re: Implications on Plant Vogtle of Tax Plans in Congress 

 

Dear Mr. Bowers, 

 

Like you, I have been following tax reform efforts in the U.S. Congress.  With the U.S. 

House already having passed its version of tax reform and a vote looming in the U.S. 

Senate as I write this letter, I am interested in knowing what impact, if any, corporate tax 

deductions might have on the Plant Vogtle nuclear construction project.   

 

Recognizing that any new tax rate might go into effect in January, your timely reply 

would be appreciated. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Stan Wise 

Chairman 


